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Sample excerpts from the many Thank You Letters that our RECIPIENTS send to us: 
 
 
 
“... Thank you so much for the children’s artwork.  The drawings are so much fun and enjoyed by 
everyone that comes into our home.  Please thank the children for all their hard work and let them 
know how much joy their pictures bring.” 
 
 
 “... I am a resident of an assisted living facility in Wisconsin.  I love the pictures you send.  What a 
treat to see them on a rainy afternoon.     I thank you for thinking of us.” 
 
 
“…Thank you for the thoughtful pictures we received in Afghanistan.  It is absolutely wonderful that 
citizens, especially children like you, continue to remember and support American service members 
around the world.  Your pictures now decorate our office and brighten our day.” 
 
 
 “... On behalf of our Meals on Wheels clients, we all want to thank you for sending us your lovely 
pictures.  You are all so thoughtful.  I can’t tell you how much we enjoy these pictures!  Keep up the 
good work.” 
 
 
“… Thank you for your beautiful artwork.  Your drawings always seem to brighten my spirits.  I really 
appreciate your kindness and thoughtfulness.” 
 
 
“…I am housebound and I look forward to your Smile Pictures every month.  They always brighten 
my day.  I wish I could thank the wonderful kids personally.  Please pass along my appreciation.” 
 


